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The D&O Diary - "Thinking About The Justice
Department's New Policy Directive Targeting
Corporate Executives"

Charlie Edwards of the Indianapolis office was mentioned in an article,

," which was published by The D&O Diary on Sept.

13. The article links back to a Charlie wrote on the topic.

Charles P. Edwards
Partner

Indianapolis

P 317-231-7438

F 317-231-7433
charles.edwards@btlaw.com
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